
I support HB 3177, the Covid Business Equity Act and demand the opening of Oregon businesses!! 

Science does NOT support the lockdown and there is absolutely no reason why schools and businesses should be closed for a 
virus that is greater than 99% recoverable!  Oregon government leaders are not currently representing the people.  Open the 
businesses and allow us to protect the 1% who are vulnerable.  We are responsible caring citizens who can make decisions for our 
own health and well being.  The government has overstepped it's bounds - It's role is NOT to mandate what they think is healthy for 
its citizens - especially for a virus with this type of recovery!  We gave you all the benefit of the doubt in the beginning and now we 
know better.  There is no reason for this to continue and it's time for businesses to open!!

Support the diverse working families of the hospitality industry, the small business owners across the state and provide the needed 
business equity that is severely lacking and pass HB 3177. 

Doug McIntosh
Beaverton, Oregon


